
VILLAGE OF MONTFORT 

NOTICE OF JOINT REVIEW BOARD MEETING 

For The AMENDMENT NO. 1 TO TAX INCREMENT DISTRICT (TID) NO. 1 

 

Please take note that on October 12, 2022, at 2:00 pm, the Village of Montfort Joint Review 

Board (JRB) will be holding a meeting to review the Village of Montfort’s proposed Amendment 

No. 1 to TID No. 1.  The meeting will be held at Montfort’s Village Hall, 102 East Park Street, 

Montfort, WI.  The purpose of the TID No. 1 amendment is to add territory, allow additional 

newly platted residential development and to include a half-mile radius. The purpose of the JRB 

meeting is for the Board to review and comment on the final draft of the TID Project Plan and 

boundary amendment and adopt a resolution approving the boundary and project plan 

amendment. Vierbicher is assisting the Village with the TID amendment. If you have any 

questions concerning the proposed amendment, please contact Mark Steward at Vierbicher at 

(608) 402-6391.  All interested parties are invited to attend the meeting.   

 

Publication Date: October 6, 2022 

Posted on: 09/27/22 10:00am Community Building, Montfort Post Office and 

villageofmontfort.com. 

Shelly Kazda, Village Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

http://www.villageofmontfort.com/

